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Aloha Kākou!

On Saturday, February 20, 2021, I was

honored to attend the opening of the

Nānākuli Health Care Center. It has been a

long journey to get to this point and I want

to personally thank everyone involved for

their hard work and dedication to the

health and safety of our community.

With aloha,

Stacelynn Eli  

REPRESENTATIVE
STACELYNN ELI

Hawaii State Legislature
415 S. Beretania Street, Rm 418

Honolulu, HI. 96813
(808) 586-8465

We will get through this together!

Nānākuli Health Care Center Opens
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Nānākuli Health Care Center Blessing
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Visiting With School Principals
Recently, I was honored to visit with school
principals from my district where we
discussed Capital Improvement Projects as
well as safety concerns for the upcoming
quarter. As a proud Nānākuli graduate, it
was great to see firsthand the commitment
to our keiki. Mahalo to all our teachers and
administrators!

Above: With Nānākuli Elementary School
Principal Lisa Ann Higa; middle and right: Covid-
19 testing station and sanitizing station at
Nānākuli Elementary School; bottom left: With
Nānāikapono Elementary School custodian Aldo
and Principal Christine Udarbe; bottom right:
With Nānākuli High and Intermediate School
Principal Darin Pilialoha.
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Moku 
Talks

Leeward Chapter HSTA’s Virtual Lobby Day

Top L-R: HSTA Leeward Chapter Government Relations Committee Co-Chairs, Sarah “Mili” Milianta-Laffin,
Tammy Cabral; bottom L-R: Rep. Stacelynn Eli, Leeward Chapter President Shirley Yamauchi.

On February 25, I
moderated a Human
Trafficking workshop
where we addressed
community concerns
and discussed what we
can do to confront the
problem. This is a topic
I am actively trying to
address through
legislation and by
participating in these
kind of events. Please
reach out to the
resources on the right
if you or anyone you
know needs help.
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Kahe Point Cleanup

On February 25, cleanup efforts at Kahe Point
Beach Park had been completed after 1.5 days.
These pictures are the 'after' pictures once the
area had been cleared.



STAY CONNECTED: 

Aloha United
Wayʻs  Info Hotline

WCCHC COVID-19
Hotline 

(808) 697-3170

Helpful Resources
Aloha United Way (Vaccine Information)
Disease Outbreak Control Division
Dept. of Health 
Dept. of Labor & Industrial Relations
Unemployment Insurance (Oʻahu)
HPD COVID-19 Hotline  

 

211
586-8332
586-4400
586-8844
586-8970
723-3900 
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